PRESS RELEASE

We have been made aware that a portion of the Illinois Attorney General’s web page is currently down. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]“The PAC web page is presently being repaired, therefore the OMA electronic training, as well as the Freedom of Information Act electronic training, are inaccessible. There is no set completion date for the website repairs at this time. Please note public body members and designees are not penalized for failure to complete the electronic training within the statutory time periods.” 
